
TOWN OF RAYMOND 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Regarding  

 
An amendment to the Municipal Development and Tax Increment Financing (“TIF”) 

District Development Program known as:  
 

“Portland Natural Gas Transmission System Municipal Development And Tax Increment 
Financing District ” 
(First Amendment) 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of Raymond will hold a public hearing on 

 
May 7, 2024  

at the 
Broadcast Studio 

423 Webbs Mills Road 
Raymond, ME 04071 

the Public Hearing will be at 5:30PM 
 

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment on the proposed 
amendment to the TIF District, pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 206 of Title 30-A of the 
Maine Revised Statutes, as amended.   
 

The proposed Amendment seeks to add an additional authorized project cost to the 
Development Program to allow the Town to use TIF funds for costs associated with broadband 
and fiber optics expansion projects. 

 
All interested persons are invited to attend the public hearing and will be given an 

opportunity to be heard at that time.  A copy of the materials relating to the Amendment will be 
on file at the Town Clerk’s office prior to the public hearing and can also be obtained by calling 
the Town Clerk at 207-655-4742 ext. 121, during normal business hours and requesting that a 
copy be mailed to you.  
 

The ZOOM link for the meeting is posted on calendar event at www.raymondmaine.org.  
Click on the meeting to find the ZOOM link and all available documents. 
 

Public comments will be taken at the meeting and written comments should be submitted 
to Sue Look at sue.look@raymondmiane.org, no later than 4:00 p.m. May 6, 2024. 

http://www.raymondmaine.org/

